demolition plans for 93R Cumberland Avenue

Nancy Boulanger

Thu 1/21/2016 8:55 PM

To:annieantonacos@gmail.com <annieantonacos@gmail.com>; Pikefambily@aol.com <Pikefambily@aol.com>;

Dear neighbors:

I'm writing to let you know that I'm applying for a permit with the city of Portland so that | can demolish
the condemned building on my lot at 93R Cumberland Avenue. I'm planning to begin building a new
home there sometime this spring and if my demolition permit is approved | expect the demolition work to
occur sometime within the next month. I'll keep you posted on my progress and will let you know once
the demolition permit is approved.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Best regards,

Nancy Boulanger

(207)653-5307



